

Carihi Announcements

Good Morning, Boniour, Buenos Dias and Gilakas'La Carihi

Breakfast Program:

The Breakfast Program is open everyday before school and has been moved to B wing, outside of the multipurpose room. Come by for a bagel, toast, yogurt, oat meal, berries or just to say hi!

School Photos Are Ready:

Visit Island Life Photographics website to view your photos, you will need your pupil number. You should have received your flyer in B block with this number or see the office. Retakes are on September 25th.

Junior & Senior Boys Volleyball:

Junior & Senior boys volleyball tryouts will be held next week at the Robron gym.

Junior: Monday, Sept 15 and Wednesday, Sept 17th from 4:45 to 6:15pm

Senior: Tuesday, Sept 16th from 3:25 to 4:45pm and Thursday, Sept 18th from 4:45 to 6:15

Rec Girls Volleyball

All Rec Girls Volleyball players, please come to a meeting on Monday at lunch in room E132, and also please ensure you check your Teams messages!

Leadership Event—WELCOME BACK CARIHI!

Leadership is hosting their first spirit event TODAY at lunch. Come on down to the area between C wing & F wing for a 'Welcome back to School' celebration. There will be music, hot dog sale, free freezies. Mr. Tyee, Campbell River's very own mascot will be making a guest appearance. Hope to see you there!

Bamfield Marine Science Field Trip:

There is an important meeting for all students going on the Bamfield Marine Science field trip. The meeting is Wednesday, September 17th in the Bio Lab (E110), at lunch. Reach out to Telford or Walls if you **CANNOT** make it.

Post-Secondary Club:

Any grade 12 students interested in joining the Post-Secondary Club this year, please meet in room E133 on Thursday September 18 at lunch time. Mr. Riddell and Ms. Lloyd will be sharing information about Post-Secondary programs, applications, transcripts, scholarships and bursaries. Bring your lunch!

Carihi Clothing:

Carihi clothing is on sale now! It is only sold once per year so do not miss out! Order forms are available outside the office and in various locations around the school. Orders must be received by October 6th. See Mrs. Perras in room F102 for limited sample sizes available.

Student Volunteer Opportunity - Humanity at a Crossroads: An evening with David Suzuki

David Suzuki will be sharing his insights about escalating climate change and the relationship between humanity and the natural world on October 17 at the Florence Filberg Centre in Courtenay in a presentation titled: "Humanity at a Crossroads: Transformation or Extinction". If you would like to volunteer at this event and receive a free ticket (priced \$45), see Ms. Lapointe in the Learning Commons for more details.

WEX:

Attention all Work Experience students who are earning credits for their Summer Jobs, make sure to have your WEX Teams notifications on as you have important messages on there. On Thursday, Sept 18 you have your final remaining WEX session in Room F140. All the necessary information is on your Teams account. If you have any issues with getting the messages, please message Mr. Fitzpatrick for further instructions. Check your Teams account and have your notifications on.

Costa Rica—Spring 2026 Trip

Interested in travelling to Costa Rica over spring break?! Teams Message Ms. Thompson for more information.

Important Dates:

Photo Retakes—September 25th Truth & Reconciliation Day, School Closed—September 30th

